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Portion of East 4th Street in Duluth Temporarily Closed

 

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth is informing the public that East 4th Street, between 12th Ave and 16th Ave East, are temporarily
closed off to through traffic. Crews patched potholes on the road last week and now the recent weather conditions have made the
road impassable warranting a temporary closure. The road will remain closed until crews can make repairs.     

 

The City is working with the Duluth Transit Authority for an alternate bus route. Changes to the bus route will be posted on the
DTA's website, www.duluthtransit.com
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